Craig Clark

I am in complete favor of going forward in allowing Cooke Aquaculture to farm steelhead in our
local waters.

We need seafood, jobs, tax revenues, economic activity, and to food produce more of our food
locally, rather than rely on importing it from overseas. This company has proven themselves to be
responsible, reliable, and good neighbors.



